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Registration for 2019-2020 School Year 
 

It is not too early to start thinking about registration for next year! Returning student 

registration will look a little different for next year. You will have two choices to let us know 

your child will be attending EES in the fall: 

 

1. To register from home: After August 1st, log into the Fern Ridge School District 

website.  Hover over the Parents tab and select Home Access.  Use the user name and 

password attached below to retrieve your student’s account and information. Once you 

are in your student’s account you will have the opportunity to update phone numbers, 

addresses, contact information, etc. Make sure you save after each entry. If there are no 

changes to make, please still log in, look things over, and click on “save as is”. This will 

send an email to our office letting us know you have logged in and are planning on 

returning to EES in the fall. Please remember you will still need to come in at registration 

and fill out transportation information. 

 

2. To register at school: You may come to registration August 20-22 at the school. We will 

have Chromebooks available so you can get into your student’s profile on Home Access. 

You will go through the same steps as above, but we will be here to help you if needed. 

You will also complete transportation information at that time. 

 

Our office opens for the 2019-2020 school year on August 12th.   

Feel free to call us at 541-935-8214 with any questions.  

 

We hope you are having a great summer! 

 

Warmly, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Marshall 

 

 



 

 
 


